
Respect for all. Learners for life. 

Newsletter 23 28th May 2021  
Parentapp 

The Parent app provides up to date important 

informa�on. If you would like an invite to 

download the app please call the office on 

0151 228 4069   

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 

0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 

h-ps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 

@Listerinfants  (Main Twi-er Account)  

Contact Details  

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:  

•  a named adult that can be contacted at all �mes  

•  at least 3 up to date telephone numbers 

•  a call if your child is absent from school  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out.  

You can apply for free school meals via this link  

h-ps://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/applica�on-form/  

Our Learning Mentor  

 Miss Clarke is available to talk privately about any 

concerns. Ring the office on 0151 228 4069 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Intra Class Golf Compe��on 

The children all enjoyed the class golf compe��on this week. Well done to everyone, we will hopefully try to 

repeat in the last half term of the year. The children all had the opportunity to play in the recep�on class play 

area and loved playing in the sandpit and mud kitchen. These are experiences many of our year 1 children 

missed out on last year. We will also build in more �me for this in the summer term. 

Boccia Compe��on 

Well done to all year 1 children who took part in the Boccia event. Once again we received outstanding reports of their 

behaviour and sportsmanship.  

Birthday Celebra�ons 

Happy birthday to all children who celebrated their birthday in May. We hope you all enjoyed your celebra�ons today. 

Friday Reward assembly 

Unfortunately our assembly was not able to take place today so there will be double rewards on the first Friday back 

aCer half term. 

LCC Advice and Guidance 

A le-er has been sent out to all parents today from the City Council. This le-er gives Covid-19 guidance  for over the half 

term break. 

 

OUT OF HOURS MESSAGING SERVICE 

 

To ensure the safety of our community we ask that if 
your child receives a positive COVID-19 test result in 
the evening or at the weekend please text the out of 
hours messaging service for the school on 
07871782263. A member of the school team will then 
contact you for further information. Thank you 



Recep�on Class Acceptance 

If you have been informed that you have a place in our recep�on class could you please confirm your acceptance as 

the school now has a wai�ng list. At the moment we do s�ll have places in nursery. Please speak to a member of 

our admin team if you would like a place. 

Term Dates 2021-22 

Term dates for the academic year 2021-22 have been sent out to all parents on the Parentapp. They are also availa-

ble for you to see on the term dates tab on the Parent app and also on the school website. 

COVID-19 

Covid –19 safety measures and procedures con�nue. Thank you for your con�nued support in wearing face cover-

ings on the school grounds. 

 

Have a lovely half term break, see you all on 7th June. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J Davies 

Headteacher 

                             Weekly A.endance  

 

 

 

           

 

Happy Birthday 

Bella 2W 

Isabella 2W 

Finlay 1D 

Louca RM 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 7th June -

back to school 

CLASS  

Nursery AM 94 

Nursery PM 92 

Daffodils RM 98 

Bluebells RG 91 

Tulips 1D 96 

Poppies 1K 93 

Sunflowers 

2W 

83 

Snowdrops 2H 93 


